
Kindergarten News!!! 

Core Virtue for December: 
 

Gratitude: is thankfulness for 

the gift of life and the gifts in life.  

Kindness: is caring for each 

other in all we do and say.  

Kindness is finding the gentle 

way to work and play.  

 

Sayings 

“Great Oaks from Little 

Acorns Grow.”  

What your Kindergartener is 
Learning:  

Language Arts: 

Domain (Listening and Learn-
ing: This week we are going 

to be working on different hol-
iday stories. We will read the 

Gingerbread Man and the Polar 
Express.   

  

 

 

 

Skills: This week we will be 
studying different holidays 

from around the world. 

 

 

 

Math 

This week we will review addi-
tion and subtraction. We will 
add some holiday math activi-

ties as well.  

Week of Dec. 13-17 

Important Dates: 

Dec. 14– Specials 

Dec. 17– Early Release 11:30 am.  

Dec. 20- Jan. 3: Winter Break!  

See you back on campus on Jan. 4, 2022!!!! 

 

 

Please see the back of 

this newsletter for more 

information 



 

Core Knowledge is #1! We get it done with fun!! Hands-on, Right on!  

  Integrated Science, Social Studies, Math and Language Arts!     

Music Class:  

We did not have music this 

week!  

We look forward to music af-

ter the holiday!  

 

 

 

 

Our new list is the Purple List! 

The words below are all the words 

on the purple list. 

of, from, all, call, out, way, day, 

may, say, about 

Holiday items still in need 

Over the next couple weeks we will be working on several activi-

ties for the holidays below are some items we are in need of. If 

you are able to donate for the class we would appreciate it.  

 Holiday stickers  

 Silver Bells  

 White Cardstock  

This week we will be learning about Christmas, Kwanzaa, and  Hanukkah.  

We will read the stories: The Gingerbread Man and the Polar Express 

There is no vocabulary for this week.  

We will include the Vocabulary for Native Americans after the break!  

We are looking for a few parents to help 
with a special holiday surprise for the grade. 

IF you are interested.  
If you are interested please email Mrs. 

Grubb at  
kgrubb@challengecharterschool.net 


